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MINUTES OF A CONTINUED MEETING OF THE  
COEUR D’ALENE CITY COUNCIL 

HELD IN THE LIBRARY COMMUNITY ROOM  
ON JULY 15, 2013 AT 5:30 P.M. 

 
The City Council of the City of Coeur d’Alene met in continued session in the Library 
Community Room held at 5:30 P.M. on July 15, 2013, there being present upon roll call a 
quorum. 
 
Sandi Bloem, Mayor 
 
Woody McEvers ) Members of Council Present 
Dan Gookin  ) 
Deanna Goodlander ) 
Mike Kennedy  ) 
Loren Ron Edinger )  
 
Steve Adams  ) Members of Council Absent 
 
STAFF PRESENT:  Troy Tymesen, Finance Director; Renata McLeod, City Clerk; Doug 
Eastwood, Parks Director and Steve Anthony Recreation Director.   
 
CALL TO ORDER: Mayor Bloem called the meeting to order.  Mayor Bloem clarified that a 
quorum of the City Council members were present.  She explained that the City Council’s role 
was to listen to public comments given to the Parks and Recreation Commission regarding 
Person Field and that the City Council will be seated in the audience.   
 
The Parks and Recreation Commission opened public comment and held discussions regarding 
Person Field.  They will add this item to their workshop agenda to be held August 6, 2013.      
 
ADJOURN:  Motion by Edinger, seconded by Gookin that there being no further business, this 
meeting is adjourned.  Motion carried. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. 
 
 
 
       _________________________________ 
       Sandi Bloem, Mayor 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
________________________________ 
Renata McLeod, City Clerk  
 


